
Regular Monthly Meeting 

The regular monthly meeting is coming up July 24th, 2018 at 6:30p.m. at the Huntsville 

Senior Center, 2200 Drake Avenue.  Our own Myra Soroczak, the HGMS Program 

Chair, will present "Constructing and Deconstructing Jewelry."   She will discuss how to 

modify simple elements to create (construct) beautiful necklaces, bracelets and 

earrings.  She will also explain how to analyze complex elements and deconstruct them 

to write step-by-step instructions for creating them.  Everyone is welcome!  Jewelry 

crafters won't want to miss this program! 


